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Port of Tauranga Announces 

Change to Senior Management Team 
 

 
Port of Tauranga Limited today announced that Rochelle Lockley will join its Senior Management Team 

as Communications Manager. 

  

Rochelle is a former journalist and has held senior communications roles in tourism and in 

telecommunications companies in New Zealand, the United States and the United Kingdom. She 

established a communications consultancy in 2005, and has worked with Port of Tauranga on a project 

and part-time basis for many years.  

 

Rochelle will join the Company full-time from 1 September 2020. 

 
 
 
For further details, contact: 

Mark Cairns, Chief Executive 
Port of Tauranga Limited 
Ph: 07 572 8829 

http://www.port-tauranga.co.nz/category/current-news/ 
 
  


